
Question on Notice 
 

No. 95 
 

Asked on Wednesday, 15 February 2017 
 
 

MR R MOLHOEK asked the Deputy Premier, Minister for Transport and Minister for 
Infrastructure and Planning (HON J TRAD) ―  
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Deputy Premier advise what disability access projects for South-East Queensland rail 
stations are funded in the budget year and forward estimates, and the cost of each project? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for Southport for the question. 
 
I refer the Member to the 2015-16 Queensland Budget which was tabled in Parliament on 
14 July 2015 and, in particular, page 109 of the Capital Statement (Budget Paper 3). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 


